
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                  August 11, 2023 

Family Promise again already? Because 
some churches have stopped 
participating in the Family Promise 
feeding program, our Mission and 
Outreach Team has graciously agreed to 
provide meals for an additional week 

this year. After all, we are “Blessed to be a Blessing.” Our 
next opportunity to provide meals for Family Promise will 
be during the week of August 27th – September 2nd. If you 
are willing to cook and deliver a meal during that week, you 
can sign up on the sign-up sheets on either Connection 
Table. We also have people who are willing to make the 
deliveries if you simply want to cook a meal.  Call Joyce 
McCarty with any questions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us for worship this Sunday to find out. 

FIRST LIGHT       
E-NEWS FROM MUNCY FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH  

 

-Sports Card Show to benefit 
the God Squad’s Compassion 
International Child. August 19th 
9:00-3:00. Contact Kevin Myers 
if you are able to help with this 
event.  
 
-Family Promise Clothing 
Closet collection August 13th-
September 10th. Place donations 
in the collection bins in the 
Welcome Center and under the 
coat racks outside the Living 
Water Café. All sizes of clothing 
accepted.  
 
-New GriefShare classes to 
begin August 15th. Class are on 
Tuesday evenings beginning at 
6:30 in the church lounge.  

 

 

 


